

MEDFIELD HIGH SCHOOL

88R South Street, Medfield, Massachusetts 02052 (508) 359-4367 FAX (508) 359-2963

Robert Parga Principal Heather M. Mandosa Assistant Principal

Jeffrey D. Sperling Assistant Principal

January 30, 2020

Dear Dr. Marsden:

I am writing in support of the Medfield High School Student Council's request to attend the annual Massachusetts Association of Student Council's Convention. This conference will take place on March 4-6 and will include two nights stay at the Resort and Conference Center in Hyannis. MHS STUCO Advisory Jessica Safer will chaperone the trip. Please see attachment.

Thank you for your consideration,

Robert Parga



MEDFIELD HIGH SCHOOL

88R South Street, Medfield, Massachusetts 02052 (508) 359-4367 FAX (508) 359-2963

Robert Parga Principal Heather M. Mandosa Assistant Principal

Jeffrey D. Sperling
Assistant Principal

February 4, 2020

Dr. Marsden,

I am pleased to support the Medfield HS DECA club's request for overnight stay in Boston later this month. Recently, two Medfield HS students qualified and have registered for the MASS State DECA competition. DECA advisor Karen Shaffer will attend this competition with our students (please see attached).

Thank you for your consideration,

Robert Parga



MEDFIELD HIGH SCHOOL

88R South Street, Medfield, Massachusetts 02052 (508) 359-4367 FAX (508) 359-2963

Robert Parga Principal Heather M. Mandosa Assistant Principal

Jeffrey D. Sperling Assistant Principal

February 4, 2020

Dr. Marsden,

I am pleased to support the Music Department's request for overnight stay in Boston later this spring. Medfield HS seniors Ethan Ni and Matthew McGrory have been selected to participate in the All-State Music Festival which will take place March 5-7. Please see attached.

Thank you,

Robert Parga